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Shoreacres Shorts

March 8, 2004

Shoreacres Shorts
March 8, 2003

	Two Spring Green Up/Clean Up Dates Scheduled

By popular demand, the City will hold two Green Up/Clean Ups this spring: the first on Saturday, March 27 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and the second on Saturday April 24 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Please take advantage of the following services on those days at the City of Shoreacres’ facility located between New SH 146 and the railroad tracks and north of Choate Road:

· Pick up mulch for your gardens.  Limbs from prior clean up/green up have been ground into mulch.

· Drop off small limbs (less than 6 inches in diameter) to be ground into mulch

Only yard trimmings will be accepted—please do not bring other trash to the site.

Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Collection Day March 20

On Saturday March 20 from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., you can take items like old paint, turpentine, insecticides, oil, antifreeze, computer monitors, TVs, and tires to the Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Collection Day to 1200 Lee Drive in Baytown.  These items should not be thrown away in your regular garbage.  If you need more information, you can call Jon-Paul Komar with Harris County Public Infrastructure Department at 713-290-3091.

Come to the Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

The Shoreacres Civic Association will hold its annual Easter Egg Hunt at Circle Park on April 3 at 10:00 a.m., with games, activities, and prizes for children of all ages. Volunteers are needed to hide the Easter Eggs earlier that morning and judges are needed for the face painting and art contests.  Please contact Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425 if you are interested.  

Employee of the Year Nominations Wanted

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee each year for his or her outstanding contribution to the community.  We are now soliciting nominations for Employee of the Year 2003.  Please submit your nomination at City Hall or with your water bill.  City Council will honor the winner at a City Council meeting and on a plaque at City Hall.  We are still accepting nominations for Citizen of the Year as well.  So please submit nominations for both.

Wildlife Rehabilitators Need Your Help

Numerous licensed and certified wildlife rehabilitators work in our area, including in Shoreacres, tending injured birds and small mammals.  They need donations of bird seed and clean rags (no strings or buttons), which can also be old receiving blankets, cloth baby diapers, towels, and T-shirts.  They can also use donations of old pet kennels to transport and house injured animals.  Please call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425 if you have items to donate.

Reminders:

( City Council Meetings March 22 and April 12 at 7:00 P.M. Agenda are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. 

( Recycling pick-up on Thursdays. If you don’t participate yet, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall. Materials accepted: paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.
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